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WHEELCHAIR SPORT
On Monday 16 of May, Wheelchair Sports Roadshows came to present to Year 9 & 10
Physical Activity and Sports Studies students, as well as, the College HSC PDHPE
classes.

This event provided students with an appreciation of the complexities of Wheelchair basketball
and the skills necessary to play. 

During this event, students were delivered a presentation on Road Safety and what life is like
living with a disability. Students then experienced playing a fun game of Wheelchair Basketball
that included plenty of laughter, crashes and friendly competition.

This event provided a great opportunity for students as they reflected on what life is like for
people with a disability, but also appreciate how good athletes are who participate in sports such
as this.

The College expresses our thanks to Rick and his team at Wheelchair Sports Roadshows.
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Mr Kent Weir
PDHPE Coordinator
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